
 

STATHERN 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
Headteacher ¦ Mr M Lee 
 

 

 
Stathern Primary School 

Water Lane 
Stathern 

Melton Mowbray 
Leicestershire 

LE14 4HX 
Telephone ¦01949 860316 

Fax ¦01949 869165 
theoffice@stathern.leics.sch.uk 

www.stathern.leics.sch.uk 

‘Nurture Inspire Discover Create’ 

           

19th June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
We have taken the decision to move both the Class 3 and 4 residentials for this September. We hope you 
will understand that this decision had been made with the well-being of the pupils in mind and whilst we 
recognise that some pupils may be disappointed, we feel they will have a better time on the new dates 
organised. 
 
Class 3 Hathersage 
 
This residential will now take place a year later than planned in September 2021. The same children will 
go as year 4’s and year 5’s regardless of which class they are in. All costs communicated so far will remain 
the same and the online payment system will remain open. For those who have already paid, you can 
either leave the money in there or request a refund by contacting the school office. New payment 
deadlines will be communicated to you next term 
 
Class 4 PGL 
 
This residential will now take place on the 15th March 2021. The same children will go as year 5’s and year 
6’s as the trip will still take place in the same academic year. All costs communicated so far will remain 
the same and the online payment system will remain open. For those who have already paid, you can 
either leave the money in there or request a refund by contacting the school office. New payment 
deadlines will be communicated to you next term 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and please get in touch with us should you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Matthew Lee 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




